
 
 

 

Dear Professor Doctor Eduardo Lattari, 

 

It is my pleasure to accept the collaboration to act as co-supervisor of the 

project entitled “Effects of transcranial direct current stimulation on 

isometric strength resistance and electromyographic activity of the vastus 

lateralis in a healthy male,” which will be conducted by Doctor José Eduardo 

Lattari Rayol Prati (supervisor) and by student Geanny Zanirate Flor, from 

08/01/2023 to 07/31/2024. 

 

Looking forward to advance in our international cooperation. 

All the best, 

 

Prof. Dr. Gonzalo Márquez 
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